
The Pier, Ilfracombe EX34 9EQ, Telephone (01271) 862108, Email: harbourmaster@northdevon.gov.uk

NOTICE TO MARINERS 

ILFRACOMBE HARBOUR 03/2024

ILFRACOMBE PILOT GIG REGATTA 

15TH JUNE 2024
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Ilfracombe Pilot Gig Regatta will take place at 

Ilfracombe on the 15th June 2024.  

Racing will take place from 1100 to 1700. The course layout is depicted on the chart 

below, but will be dependent on the sea conditions on the day.  

Race circuit marker buoys will be laid prior to commencement of racing and removed from 

the area at the end of the race day.

Vessels should keep at least 100m away from racing boats and avoid crossing 

ahead of them wherever possible.

This notice is self-cancelling on 15th June 2024 at 23.59.

Capt. Georgina Carlo-Paat MBE

Ilfracombe Harbour Master

28th May 2024
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